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MEREDITH MIDDLE SCHOOL

4827 Madison Avenue
Des Moines, Iowa  50310-2795
Telephone 515-242-7250   FAX 515-242-8291
Cindy Flesch, Principal

Mary Decker, Vice Principal

David Johns, School Improvement Leader


Dear Parents/Guardians of 2013/2014 Meredith Middle School Students
Meredith Middle School is pleased to offer Registration for the 2013/2014 school year. The purpose of Registration is to allow parents/guardians to complete needed paperwork and pay fees in a more efficient manner than going through the entire registration process in August. Families using Registration will not have to attend fall registration!!
Students will have their pictures taken the first few days of school.  Schedules and bus information will be mailed home unless you chose to come and pick them up.  Student planners and P.E. t-shirts will be distributed during the first week of school.  
To participate in Registration follow these steps:

1.
Express Registration Invoice 
2.
Fill out the Annual Health Review form 
3.
Fill out the Middle School consent form 
4.
Fill out Healthy Kids Act 
5.
Home Language form
6.
Proof of Address - Photo ID and bill to confirm residence 
All forms must be completed and returned to the school with your payment. You can either mail this information or drop it off in the main office at school.  The required District Textbook Fee and Planner Fee must be paid at this time unless applying for a fee waiver of the District Textbook Fee. The Planner Fee cannot be waived. Free and Reduced Lunch application forms will be available in the office in July.
If you have questions please call Susan Farrell, Office Manager, 242-7250 or Roz Oliver, Bookkeeper, 242-7374.
Sincerely,
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